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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  All Staff and Students  

From:    Professor Clément Imbert, O.R.T.T. – Chairman of the Board of Governors, UTT  

Date:  January 19, 2024 

Re: Appointment of Dr. Casandra Harry as a Member of ACTT  

 

  

On behalf of the Members of the Board of Governors, UTT, I congratulate Dr. Casandra Harry, 
Assistant Professor at UTT’s Institute of Criminology and Public Safety, on her recent 
appointment by Cabinet to serve as a Member of the Accreditation Council of Trinidad and 
Tobago (ACTT).  Dr. Harry’s appointment was officially confirmed on November 9th, 2023, and 
she will contribute to this role for a duration of three years. 
 
Dr. Harry’s appointment demonstrates her commitment to advancing the academic and 
educational landscape of Trinidad and Tobago and reflects positively on the standard of staff in 
UTT. 
  
Please join me as we extend our warmest congratulations to Dr. Casandra Harry and by 
extension, to UTT. 
  
 

 
Professor Clément Imbert 
 
 
 
 
 
 


